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Dear Colonel Bovey,

I should have written you some time ago to
let you know that Douglas Gower died on 25th February.
He made 2 8 au_loble for life, but it was obvious
for some tlre prior to his death that he was fighting
a-losing battle.

We Lep'o greatly the loss of this
uishcd vouﬂw scho , and, when reporting the
my at t1 ir meeting on 1lth instant,
gurthalar stress upon the kindness and sympathy
ed to Gower by yourself and your colleagues I
asked by my Committee to voice their QjPLClDtiOH of
great care and attentlon which you gave to this lad.

Mr. Law writes with regularity to the Director
of Studies of our Edinburgh Centre, and 'has also written
to myself. From all we are to learn we are thorough
1y satisfied with the opportuni that are being glven
him, and, in point of fact, not be surprised if
he turns out to be the best we have
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I saw Mr. MacOdrum in Glasgow recently just
at the time when he was pi ing in his Ph.D. thesis.

I have no doubt whatever Ut wi e successful

I gather that both at the Uni srsity and the Tralning
CeJufu he has made a : in i

With kindest

Yours sincer




